
 

 

  
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Biron 
Village Board on Monday, August 14 at 6:00 p.m. at the Biron Municipal Center, 
451 Kahoun Road, Wisconsin Rapids. 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to consider approval of a Conditional Use request 
from United States Cellular Operating Company LLC to construct a 150’ 
monopole telecommunication tower at the municipal well site property which is 
zoned “Agricultural Use”. 
 
All interested persons or their representatives may appear at the hearing and be 
heard. 
 
Dated this 26th day of July, 2017 
 
 
Anne Arndt 
Village of Biron Clerk 
 
 
Publish:  July 31 and August 7, 2017 
 
 


